
	 

Financial	Services	Specialist	Group	 
  

Treasurer’s Statement for 2024 / 2025:  

  

The Financial Services Specialist Group of BCS had minimal expenditure of £145.97 on 
speakers’ and administrative costs during the 12 months to 31st August 2025 due to most 
meetings being held online.  This expenditure was paid out of an allocation given to the 
Group for such purposes by BCS.  
  
The Group made no membership or meeting charges on its members and guests.  This was 
because all of the membership meetings and other costs of the Group in the past 12 months 
were kindly supported and paid for directly by BCS as mentioned in the Chairman's report.  
  
As we continue our activities into this current year, we shall be incurring further sundry costs 
and we have already kindly been allocated a budgeted amount by BCS to cover these.  
  
We have now also applied to the BCS for a budget for next year (2025/2026) to cover the 
costs of the exciting range of meetings being planned for that year.  
  
Treasurer 
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